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July 18, 2003

PCTEST Engineering Laboratory, Inc.
6660-B Dobbin Road
Columbia, Maryland 21045

Attention: Mr. Al Cirwithian

Reference: Class II Permissive Change Request for AMWUTE&96

Dear Al:

We recently filed for, and received a Grant of Equipment Authorization (Certification) for
our GMRS/FRS Transmitter. The date of Grant is shown as June 24, 2003. This device
was marked with an FCC Identifier: AMWUTE896. However, I have been informed that
the "Final Power FET" needs to be changed due to parts procurement difficulties at the
production facility.

Therefore, we wish to make a Class 1l Permissive Change Request so that we can use a
replacement device. The output power of the replacement will be the same as the original

although there are some slight changes in component selection to permit the change.

We are providing new test data, a specification sheet of the new FET, a partial schematic
showing the changes, and photos showing the placement of the new component.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter. Please contact me if you have questions.
Sincere regards,

G . g™

es R. Haynes
Vice President, Engineering and Regulatory Affairs




